
The Proper Thank You Bank 
 
Racegoers supporting the 52nd Macmillan Charity Raceday are already doing a great thing 
for good causes, knowing that 20% of their admission price is being donated to Macmillan 
Cancer Support and other good causes. 
 
NEW for 2023, we’ve set up The Proper Thank You Bank to say a Proper Thank You to hard 
working individuals. 
 
For every 4 admissions sold (people don’t have to buy all four, but feel free to do 
so!), we will  put a free admission into our Proper Thank You Bank. 
 
That means people who work with cancer patients, other members of the NHS, Blue Light 
Staff and various worthy causes can enjoy a day at the races for free, courtesy of the Proper 
Thank You Bank. 
 
There is no need for individuals to either nominate recipients or to apply to withdraw 
admissions from the Bank, our team will connect with the network of charities we work 
with.  
 
Thank you for your support. 


